The New Orleans Jazz and Heritage Foundation to Move From Dillard
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The New Orleans Jazz & Heritage Foundation's School of Music, currently at Dillard University,
is expected to move from the university campus to a newly-renovated facility. Scheduled to
open in the fall of 2014, architect firm Eskew+Dumez+Ripple will make a historic two-story
structure in the Treme neighborhood a permanent home for the Heritage School of Music.

Read more about the school here...



http://www.katc.com/news/funeral-home-to-be-converted-to-jazz-school/

